Summary for 14th meeting (29 May 2013):

The Compliance Panel (CP) met via teleconference to finalise the drafting of two decisions (Ministry of Health complaints 09-2012-01 and 09-2012-02) that were determined at the 13th CP meeting, against an infant formula company’s advertisement published in two journals for health practitioners. The CP did not uphold either complaint. The CP also provided feedback to the Ministry of Health on proposed changes to the CP’s Terms of Reference and the complaints procedure, following the 2011/2012 evaluation of the effectiveness of the WHO Code in New Zealand.

